
                                           

                                                                                                                               4th December 2019 

Dear Members, 

Here is the latest update with information on the next Ace Café, December Rally, AGM 2020, 

the “Club 20th Anniversary Ball” in March 2020, Calendars and Membership renewal. 

Ace Café - The next meeting is on Sunday 8th December at Saxo’s as normal from 1100 

hrs. If you have ordered any club merchandise please see me as David Wilson is back in the 

UK. 

22nd December “Christmas Rally” - This is being organised by Diane Harrison. Please 

book in with me and pay cash on the day. Diane is away until 12th December and will then 

take over the booking list. Menu is attached. 

 AGM 2020 - The AGM will take place at the Grand Sol Hotel in Calpe on Sunday 26th 

January from 1000 hrs with lunch to follow at about 1330 hrs. As this can be a difficult place 

to find Richard Rihan has agreed to escort those who wish it, from Saxos in Moraira to the 

hotel. Details to follow, but is likely to be meeting at 0945hrs. 

MACCC “20th Anniversary” Ball - This is being planned by Peter Alt and David Wilson and 

will take place at the Marriot Hotel near Jesus Pobre on Saturday 21st March. This will be an 

elegant event with dinner and live music (TBC). More details to follow, but put the date in 

your diary now. 

Calendar 2020 - These are now available, in large format, for 10 euros each. If you have 

placed an order please see me at the Ace Café to pick up your copy. 

Club Data Update - You should by now have received a “Data Update Request”, for you to 

confirm your club registration details. This is to ensure that our information and in particular 

your email address, is totally correct. If you have not already done so, please return this asp 

as it is a prerequiste to renewing your membership for 2020. 

Membership 2020 - Your membership expires at the end of December 2019 and must be 

renewed prior to the AGM on 26th January. Diane Harrison will not be at the next Ace Café 

but payment can be made to me. Renewal is 25 euros per person.If paying to the bank, 

please ensure that you put your name or membership number as reference. 

Regards  

  

David Moran - Secretary MACCC 


